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Herry Watson
From: “Tony Hanmer” <tonyhanmer@holmall.com>
To: "kerry watson" <keryleew@bigpond.com>

Sent: Friday, 8 January 2010 10:49 AM
Attach: 1001 Congratulations Bligh Govemment.doc
Subject:  FW: Comrespondence

herRy

0 send me a copy after

= =via:

lnstructions to send it to the Tréasii&RY Can you please get Darren

Kerry, attached is the letter and as you can see from Kearra's note{%
he sends your signed copy to Fraser.

H0h the same veln, after we spokethER GR ReiR@Ny TanmmeTohianothermatiarand 1

had the opportunity of passing by him the subject we spoke about this morning. In the
- general clamour of taday I got hold of Bob Bentley, the guestion I posed was "I am
personally comfortable for Kerry and the Harness board to begin brlefing her architect and

lightlng engineers on the projects which will be completed &s a matter of urgency after our
merger. Do you agree?"

Both Bob Bentley and Mike Kelly belleve you should go ahead. I was a littls surprised with
the Racing Offlces view after this mornings conversation.

.‘ony Fanmer

ton-Executive Board Director

toard Advisor, Corporate Strategy & Marketing
nolir 0411 193 582

shone! (G1) 7 5446 4018

SX: (61) 7 5246 4012

Ylease consider the environment hefore printing this email



